
From: Cabinet Guy [mailto:kdunivent@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 4:05 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32  
 
I am in favor of the fiduciary standard rule and Fee-Only planning. My current Financial Planner, Tracy St. John has 
offered fiduciary advice and support and I appreciate that.  
 
Karl Dunivent | Choice Cabinet KC | Business Development |Owner 
Cell 816-500-1527 | Business 816-343-8887 | 216 N 291 Hwy. Liberty, MO 64068 
 
 
 
 

http://www.choicecabinetkc.com/

